
Bullying and Other Forms of Aggressive Behavior (NEOLA 5517.01  Student Conduct) 
 
The Forest Hills School District Board of Education is committed to providing a safe, positive, 
productive, and nurturing educational environment for all of its students.  The Board encourages 
the promotion of positive interpersonal relations between members of the school community.   
 
As part of the requirements prescribed in R.C. 3313.66 and the development of the Board’s 
policy, building administrators from each school building shall provide the Superintendent with a 
written summary of all substantiated incidents of harassment, intimidation, or bullying.  In 
addition, this summary is provided to the Board President and posted on the District website two 
times annually (January 31 and June 30).   
 
 

Building 8/19/2024-1/31/2025 2/1/2025-6/30/2025 
Wilson Elementary 0 

 
 

Ayer Elementary 0  
Maddux Elementary 1  
Sherwood Elementary 0  
Summit Elementary 1  
Mercer Elementary 0  
Nagel Middle School 0  

Anderson High School 4  
Turpin High School 0  

 
Note– If you have an incident(s) to report please send Ali an email to include date, grade level, 
type of incident, and your actions through your investigations (eg. disciplinary, warning, call to 
parent, etc).  It is helpful to provide relevant information that may be unique to your investigations 
(eg, multiple incidents w/ same student).   Please do not put names in the email. 
 
 


